
Balmoral  Clock  damaged  in
storm

The glass on the western face of
the Balmoral clock was damaged by
the storm and a piece next to the
Roman numeral V had to be taken out
for repair on Tuesday morning.
A spokesperson for the Balmoral confirmed what had happened:
“The  Balmoral  conduct  routine  inspections  of  the  iconic
Edinburgh clock tower each morning and evening.

“This morning a small piece of glass which slots in between
the numbers on the frame on the clock facing towards Princes
Street Gardens was removed for repair. The number five on the
clock face is in position as usual.

“The glaziers were contacted first thing this morning by The
Balmoral and are repairing the glass. As usual, daily routine
checks of the clock will be carried out this evening and again
tomorrow morning.”
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Damage to the Balmoral Clock face at numeral V by Storm Isha.



23/1/2024 Picture Alan Simpson Damage to the Balmoral Clock
face at numeral V by Storm Isha which also seems to have
damaged the flag hoisted above the luxury hotel.


